THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School • April 12, 2013

<i>Monday</i> 4/15	
Tuesday	NYS ELA Testing
4/16	SIT Meeting
Wednesday	NYS ELA Testing
4/17	Student Council Lunch with Ms. Massimo
Thursday 4/18	NYS ELA Testing Grade 2 Symbols of America Rehearsal at the PAC
Friday	Grade 2 Symbols of America Performance at the PAC – 9:15-11:30AM
4/19	Grade 3's Got Talent Rehearsal – 3:30PM

FROM THE SCHOOL

TABLE OF CONTENTS

COLD SPRING HARBOR SCHOOL DISTRICT	p3
Grades 3-6 NYS Assessments in ELA and Math	
LLOYD HARBOR AND WEST SIDE	p4
Sixth Graders to Syosset Lanes – Bowling Sunday, 4/14/13	-
THANK YOU TO OUR HEROES	p5
Photos to Ms. Visceglie	-
COLD SPRING HARBOR LIBRARY.	P6
Rudget Approved! This Week From The Children's Department	

Budget Approved! This Week From The Children's Department

**AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES - DISMISSAL **

All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.

BOARD OF EDUCATION

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 14th at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Colin Bertsch, Kyle Jasper, Noah Kaplan, Blake Kirchner, Nick Suter and Skyler Wenger from Mr. O'Rourke class.

AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS

Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15PM unless it has been previously arranged or approved.

CHANGE IN DISMISSAL - FOR "PLAY DATES"

If you are planning a play date for your child that involves a change in transportation, please make sure the other child is aware as well as the other child's parent and the teacher.

BAND REHEARSALS

Just a reminder that attendance at early morning band rehearsals is a requirement for participation in the Spring Concert in May. Rehearsals begin promptly at 8AM in the Band Room. 6th grade band rehearses on Tuesday mornings and 5th grade band rehearses on Thursday and Friday mornings.

FROM THE NURSE

Parents of all 3rd graders, please submit physicals and dental clearances from this academic year (9/12 through 9/13). Parents of all 5th graders, please submit physicals with updated immunization records from this academic year (9/12 thru 9/13).

FROM THE LHS/PTG

Please visit the LHS*PTG Website at Ihsptg.org

LHS*PTG Website

Make sure to sign up at the bottom of the Home Page, "Follow this Blog" to receive e-mail updates when a new post appears on the website. Find links at the bottom of the Home Page to follow us on Twitter @Ihsptg and Facebook (Lhsptg).

LHS*PTG Event Announcements & Reminders

All LHS*PTG members receive Weekly Reminders every Monday and a great deal of event announcements and reminders during the week and sometimes on weekends!). Make sure your information is updated. Please e-mail Randi Solis at lhsptg@gmail.com to confirm. If you "manage your subscription" yourself, please add your e-mail address to the LHS 2012-2013 list and your children's grades as well. Thank you.

GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining

Remember to use GoodShop when searching and shopping! Relatives and friends can use GoodSearch and help support Lloyd Harbor School as well. Set up GoodSearch on all of your computers and devices. Use GoodSearch for all of your searches and shopping and the LHS*PTG receives a donation at no extra cost to you. Find the link on the LHS*PTG Website (www.lhsptg.org). Go to the "Easy Ways To Give" page where you will find a GoodSearch icon to click on. Thank you!

Value Drugs

Remember to use your Value Drugs key fob every time you shop there. LHS*PTG receives a donation from Value Drugs at no extra cost to you.

LHS*PTG Parents Play

Thank you to our parents that came to play with the children today! The next Parents Play will take place on Friday, April 19th. Sign up as many times as you like!

6th Grade Activities

It's time to bowl! Sunday, April 14th, 5-7 pm, Syosset AMF lanes, \$25 includes pizza, soda and unlimited bowling. Wear white soled sneakers if possible. Please see attached flyer for more information.

3rd Grade's Got Talent

Thank you so much for your interest in the 3rd grade talent show. We are gearing up and here are some important dates to remember. Rehearsals will be held on April 19th and April 26th for the final performance on May 1st. Rehearsal dates will be assigned according to the program and a separate e-mail will be sent. Any questions please contact Karen Ferrandino at kferrandino gmail.com or Anabela at anarivad@aol.com. Thank you!

CrossFit Limitless

CrossFit Limitless of Huntington is offering a second 8-week session (open to all grades) on Monday mornings in the Lloyd Harbor School gym from 8:00 am - 8:40 am starting on Monday, April 22nd and ending on Monday, June 17th. This class will cost \$12 per class per child (so \$96 for the 8-week session). If you are interested, please contact Stacie Schlanger at stacie@crossfitlimitless.com. We will be taking 30 children on a first come first served basis (as determined by the first people to email Stacie and fill the spots).

Fun Run

The Little Apple Fun Run will take place on Sunday, May 5th. Volunteers are still needed! Please contact Terri Coyle at pnpterri@gmail.com to volunteer and for more information. If you have a teenager that wants to earn Community Service Hours, please contact Laura Morris at lauraljm@aol.com Thank you!

LHS*PTG Meeting

The final LHS*PTG Meeting of the current school year will take place on Thursday, May 9th, at 9:15 am.



Lloyd Harbor School

COLD SPRING HARBOR CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 7 School Lane • Huntington, New York 11743

Valerie R. Massimo, *Principal* Phil Gray, *Assist. to the Princ./K-12 Music Coord.*

(631) 367-8800

(631) 367-8801

March 2013

Dear Families,

Shortly after we return from break, students in grades **three** through **six** will be taking NYS Assessments in English Language Arts and Mathematics. Below you will find the specific dates for the administration of the exams.

Parents can help to prepare their children for success by:

- ensuring children get a good night's sleep before each day of testing
- providing children with a balanced breakfast on the morning of the exam
- encouraging children to try their hardest
- making sure children arrive to school on time! EXAMS BEGIN PROMPTLY AT 9:00 am.

It is essential that your children remain active *readers* and *mathematicians* throughout the Spring break. Keeping children involved with daily reading for sustained periods of time will help to maintain their stamina and confidence as they return to school.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Valerie R. Massimo



APRIL Grades 3-6 NYS Testing at LHS

MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY
	16 ELA 9:00 am	17 ELA 9:00 am	18 ELA 9:00 am	
		24 Math 9:00 am	25 Math 9:00 am	26 Math 9:00 am

Get ready to BOWL!



The Sixth Graders from Lloyd Harbor and West Side are getting together to knock down those pins!

When: Sunday, April 14, 2013, 5-7 p.m.

Where: AMF Syosset Lanes, 111 Eileen Way

Cost: \$25 per child, includes unlimited bowling for two hours,

pizza and sodas

NOTE: Please wear white-soled sneakers (a limited number of bowling shoes will be available for those who need them)

Please detach and return the form below with your check for \$25 by Wednesday, April 10, 2013. No exceptions!

Questions? Please contact Susie Futter susanfutter@gmail.com or Sheila Alyskewycz shealyask@msn.com

Bowling Party, Sunday, April 14, 2013

My child For \$25 made out to LHS P Emergency contact during		:K
Vame	_Phone	
Signature		



Spring has Spring !!!



And the time of year has come when we should say Thank you to our heroes

SO LET'S THANK THEM!!!!!



Please send in a photo (if you have one) of someone who has served our country as a hero. Remember these photos will be on a slideshow in our 5th and 6th grade Spring Concert! So if you know someone who is a firefighter, police officer, Naval server, army soldier, Air Force airmen, or anyone else who is a hero to our country, then send a picture of him/her to

Ms. Steph (Visceglie) at svisceglie@csh.k12.ny.us.

So please send them ASAP!!!



By Wendy Logan ©Copyright April 4, 2013 (Just for fun!)



Cold Spring Harbor Library

Budget approved! Thank you for supporting your Library 167 yes, 52 No

Coming up this week from the Children's Department:

Facts & Fun

Wednesday, April 17 @ 4:30pm - Growing in the Garden For children in Kindergarten and 1st Grade. In keeping with the New York State Common Core guidelines, students will explore different topics through themed nonfiction reading and other fun activities.

Afternoon Arts and Crafts

Friday, April 19 @ 3:30-4:30

For children of all ages

Visit our creation stations in the Hands on Learning Center and explore the possibilities of your imagination.

Spy Party

Saturday, April 20 @ 2:00

For children in grades K-2

Do your think your could be a spy? Test your skills with spy games, and even try to solve a case. Refreshments provided.